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Sarah Fox

From: Lebowsky, Laurie <Laurie.Lebowsky@clark.wa.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 9:34 AM

To: Sarah Fox

Cc: Orjiako, Oliver

Subject: Airport Overlay

Hi Sara, 

  

I discussed the issue of expanding the airport overlay zone around Grove Field with Oliver.  

  

One of the issues I recall that we discussed was regarding density.  The zoning around Grove Field is R-5 and therefore, 

would not allow further partitions.   

  

It seems that the issue would relate more to height restrictions that density since height could impact flight 

patterns.  The airport overlay around the airport would address the height issue.    

  

Per our review, the decision is to not change the zoning at this time.   

  

Feel free to call or email if you have further questions. 

  

Laurie Lebowsky, Planner III 

Clark County, Washington 

1300 Franklin Street, 3rd Floor 

Vancouver, WA 98660 

Tel. (360) 397-2280 ext.4544 

Fax (360) 759-5137 

  

  

  

  

  

  
This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure 

under state law. 
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